
Via Electronic Mail 

Mr. David Stawick 
Secretary of the Commission 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
115521 sl Street NW 
Washington, DC 20581 

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of Rule Certification 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

May 17, 2012 

On May 4, 2012, Minneapolis Grain Exchange, Inc. ("MGEX") submitted a self certification 
notice to the Commodity Futures Trading Commission . The notice was for the purpose of 
expanding the hours of trading for futures and options electronically traded on and cleared by 
MGEX. 

MGEX wishes to withdraw the self certification notice filed May 4,2012. 

If there are any questions regarding this submission , please contact me at (612) 321-7169. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

cc: Thomas J. Bloom 

Sincerely, 

Layne G. Carlson 
Corporate Secretary 
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